
WSR 23-01-140
WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED RULES

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
[Filed December 21, 2022, 9:17 a.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the dental quality assurance com-
mission (commission) is withdrawing the CR-102 for WAC 246-817-701 
through 246-817-790 concerning administration of anesthetic agents for 
dental procedures. The commission was proposing rule amendments to es-
tablish new and updated requirements for the administration of anes-
thetic agents for dental procedures. The CR-102 was filed November 10, 
2022, and published under WSR 22-23-076.

The commission is withdrawing this CR-102 because of comments re-
ceived from interested parties that could result in substantive 
changes to the rules as currently drafted. The commission wants to 
further contemplate the suggested changes to amend the rules to best 
ensure patient safety.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact Am-
ber Freeberg, program manager, at 360-236-4893.

Tami Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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